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Rain, rain, go away… come again another day!!! 

 

    
We will get messy in nursery!!! 

Please do not send your child in their best clothes or shoes, easy 

wash and easy wear things are ideal 

Please avoid laces if you can – velcro/easy fastenings mean: 

‘I can do it myself!’ 

 

 

 

Please always ask us if you 

need to know anything! 

Manager: Miss Clare 
Teachers: Miss Lisa Miss Nicola 

Early Years Practicioners: Miss 

Anupa, Miss Gail,  

Miss Mary and Miss Simona 
 

 

   
If your child has a temperature, or feels unwell,  

please can you keep them at home.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

If you have calpol… stay away from nursery for 24hrs 

If you have antibiotics… stay away from nursery for 48hrs 
 

Joke of the week… 

 
 

 
Early reading skills: 

It is so important to develop awareness and recollection of sounds 

in the environment… 

Talk about the sounds you hear when you’re out and about… at the 

shops, out for a walk, at the park, in the kitchen etc… 

Early counting skills: 

Did you realise that not only objects but anything can be counted, 

including steps, claps or jumps… 

How many steps to get to the car? 

How many times did Daddy sneeze? 

How many claps in your favorite song? 

How many jumps can you do under the trees? 

Have fun counting – and don’t forget zero! Sometimes the answer 

is NOTHING! 

 

We need wellies for outdoor 

adventures everyday! 

Thank you to those parents 

who have already sent in a 

named pair x 

 
 

Please park offsite and walk 

your child to nursery. 

Doors open 7:45 until 8:30am  

If you come later, please ring 

01926 514456 (nursery) 

Doors open at the end of the 

day 3:30 until 4:00pm 

If you are picking up later, 

please call our direct line. 

 

Please remember to leave spare clothes in a drawstring bag on your child’s peg.    
Don’t worry… accidents happen! 
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